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Corbridge Church of England First School,  

St Helen’s Lane, Corbridge, Northumberland, NE45 5JQ 

Telephone: 01434 632534     

Email: admin@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk  
Executive Head Teacher: Miss Jennifer Ainsley              
Chair of Governors: Mrs Gayle Baty 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Another week has flown by with some warm and dry weather (until today!), and fun around school. The 
Year 4 children enjoyed a fabulous trip to Beamish this week and we heard the stories of a very strict 
Victorian teacher - it was so nice to be out and about on visits again!  
 
We have welcomed our 2021 Reception parents in the new starter meetings this week, and again it has 
been lovely to share our plans for September with our newest families. We look forward to meeting 
Nursery parents next week and are so looking forward to our whole school community being back 
together again for whole school events in the academic year 2021-22. 
 
Tuesday 6th July is transfer day where children spend the day in their new classes. There is more 
information to follow but for our fabulous Year 4 children, do not worry, we have a fun special day 
planned for you at Corbridge First and virtual transfer arrangements are being made by the Middle 
Schools.  
 
Staff are also very busy writing reports, preparing handover information and all the other busy things 
that happen at this time of year. We are really looking forward to being able to share the children’s 
successes with you in their end of year reports.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
J Ainsley & S Gray   

Executive Head Teacher  
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 

           
School Dinners:  Week beginning Monday 28 June 2021 will be Week 2 of our menu. 
 

Year 4 Leavers Hoodies 
For those of you who have ordered leavers hoodies, these should be handed out next week. The children can 
wear them to school as soon as we can give them out. The hoodies are to be worn as jackets so if your child still 
needs something on to keep warm in school they will still need their school jumpers. We are excited to collect 
them soon!   
Request for your support from Kids Club  
Some children have been climbing and swinging on the steps after school on their way out of the school grounds. 
PLEASE make sure you are supervising your children at all times. We would hate for there to be an accident and 
also need to make sure that the Kids Club property is not being damaged – thank you for your help with this.  
REMINDER - COVID SAFETY MEASURES:   
All of our safety measures will remain in place. Please remember to observe the one way system when dropping 
off and collecting your children. We appreciate the continued use of face coverings, unless you are exempt. Many 
thanks for your co-operation. 
 

Friday 25 June 2021 
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Diary Dates: Dates in red are new dates which have been added  

Date Event Notes 

Monday 28 September 2020 INTRODUCTION OF ADULT FACE COVERINGS FOR COLLECTION AND DROP OFF  
We recognise some people will have medical reasons for not using a face covering and we ask 
that all adults play their own part without commenting on the behaviour of others. 

HALF TERM 

June 2021   

Monday 28 June Year 4 - Activity Day Visit to Kingswood Centre Letter and Info Issued 
Drop your child off at 8:15am on the 
school yard, and return to collect at 
4:30pm in the school yard 

Tuesday 29 June New Nursery Parents Meeting (4:30pm) More information to follow 

Wednesday 30 June Year 1 – Visit to Matfen Woods Parentmail issued 
 

Wednesday 30 June  Picnic Day All children will be provided with a 
packed lunch to enjoy outside at 
lunchtime (weather permitting). Please 
remember sun hats/sun cream if the sun 
is shining. 

July 2021   

Thursday 1 July  Year 4 - Summer Games Evening at Corbridge 
Middle School 

Covid allowing - more information to 
follow 

Friday 2 July Year 3 - Visit to Roman Army Museum & Vindolanda Consent and payment issued through 
Parentmail. 
More information to follow regarding 
timetable for the day 

Monday 5 July  ECS Textiles – Clothes Collection  Parentmail issued. 
Unwanted clothes collection – any items 
can be dropped off outside of the office 
entrance before 9:30am on Monday 5 
July. 
*Note that items will only be accepted 
on this day. No items will be accepted 
before this date. 

Monday 5 July Art Day  More information to follow  

Tuesday 6 July  Transfer Day  More information to follow 
Year 4 Children to come to CFS as 
normal 

Wednesday 7 July  EYFS – Hexham Book Festival More information to follow 

Thursday 8 July  Year 2 – Tynemouth Aquarium/Beach Visit More information to follow  

Tuesday 13 July Year 4 - Show Day  More information to follow 

Tuesday 13 July  Year 4 - Leavers Lunch   

Tuesday 13 July  Year 4 - Leavers Event (4pm - 6pm) More information to follow  

Thursday 15 July  EYFS Songs & Reception Graduation (9am - 9:45am) More information to follow  

Thursday 15 July  EYFS Sports Day (9:45am - 10:30am) More information to follow 

Thursday 15 July  Sports Day (pm) WE ARE REALLY SORRY THAT 
PARENTS CANNOT ATTEND THIS EVENT 

More information to follow  

Friday 16 July  Last Day of School - School Closes for Summer Break  

September 2021   

Monday 6 September  Teacher Training Day School closed to children  

Tuesday 7 September School Re-opens following Summer Break  

 


